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FACTS:

The Board of Education receives periodic reports on the status of the Comprehensive District Improvement Plan (CDIP).  The attached report is a mid-year report on progress to date on the plan.  The primary basis of the information in the report is from feedback that was shared by district administrators at the January ALM meeting and by CIA/GT teachers at a monthly ISD meeting.

Our district has implemented the majority of the activities in our plan or is at least in the process of implementation.  Attached are summaries from Associate Superintendents Ron Bryan, Bobby Lewis and Dr. Sam Melloy regarding implementation of activities during the fall of 2005.  Activities that need more development will be addressed at weekly Curriculum, Instruction and Assessment meetings of ISD directors and at other departmental meetings as appropriate.

The Comprehensive District Improvement Plan is a two-year plan for improving student achievement.  

